TEMPLARS PRlMARY SCHOOL

30t June 2020

Mr P R H Hancock
Hon. Secretary
Coventry Children’s Boot Fund

Dear Mr Hancock,

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support to our families during this
academic year.

Thanks to the Coventry Children’s Boot Fund, this year alone you have helped five of our families
here at Templars Primary School.

As always, we are extremely grateful and would like thank you once again for your continued
support.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs C Biddell
Headteacher
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